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Honorable Senator Frederick and Committee Members, 

I am writing in support of this fine piece of legislation that prohibits the banning of 

books some believe promote "non family" values.  Oregon families are varied in their 

composition and all have the capacity for love among members.  Every child in 

Oregon deserves the right to see themselves represented in books at their schools 

and in public libraries.  And no child should ever feel the pain of discrimination, 

especially when alongside school age peers and under the guidance of adults. 

Thank you for supporting SB 1098. 

 

Laurie Moses, Eugene 


